lllinois State Board of Education
Grant Accountability and Transparency Act (GATA)

The Fiscal and Administrative Risk Assessment (ICQ) for fiscal year 2019 is now available in the
GATA Grantee Portal. It may be accessed at https://grants.illinois.gov/portal/

All entities must complete and submit the 2019 ICQ as soon as possible. ISBE will not approve
fiscal year 2019 grant applications nor will awards be made without the completed 2019 ICQ.

The ICQ is required once per fiscal year and all state agencies utilize results to assess conditions
of risk. The ICQ should be completed by someone with financial or accounting experience. For

reference, the portal provides access to prior year ICQ responses.

Please direct any GATA-related questions to GATA®@isbe.net or (217) 782-5630.
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